
Suzanne Duntley 
 
I do not want a HiTest Silicon Smelter Processing Facility in my back yard. The proposed site in
Washington is on our Idaho boarder. I strongly oppose it. It will negatively impact my quality of
life. I recently moved from Southern California to Northern Idaho due to a respiratory condition
seeking clean water and air. If this project moves forward, at 65 years if age, I will be forced to
move. This was suppose to be my forever home. 
I am casting my vote against this business. My answer is NO!
 


